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Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 
(University of Delhi) 

RSITY OE D 

Pitam Pura, Delhi-110034 

August 16, 2022 

INTERNAL ASSESSMENT NOTICE 

This is to inform all the students of Second Semester (2021-22 Batch) that internal assessment 

for the curent semester is complete. The final A sheet is visible on your SmartProf 

Application and you are required to accept the same by clicking on the accept buton. In case 
of any grievance send a mail to ia@sggsc.ac.in keeping the concerned teacher on copy. 

All the students are required to do the needful by August 18, 2022 (Thursday). This is the final 

reminder after which the College will not be responsible for any discrepancy. It is the 
responsibility of the students to keep records of their submission and should download the IA 
sheet. Any requests for revaluation will not be entertained. 
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Convener, Internal Assessment Committee Principal 
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